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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 031543
Date 11 March 2015

Adult Residential Care

Request & Response:

1. Have you assessed the impact of the Care Act on the total spend by local
authority on adult residential care? Yes

a. What is the estimated incremental cost to the authority? £2.7million rising to £5.2
million in long term

b. What percentage increase does this represent? 8% rising to 15%

c. How many individuals who are currently ineligible for LA support (i.e. self-funders)
will become eligible for this support after the care act is implemented? Following a
survey to nursing and residential homes undertaken in 2014 and the results of the
Lincolnshire Model, the anticipated figure is as follows:

• Self-funders in residential or nursing homes - 762
• Self-funders receiving care and support at home – 687
• TOTAL: 1449

Our figures for those receiving care and support at home are estimates generated
using the Lincolnshire financial modelling tool. We do however have a piece of work
underway to further quantify our estimates through a survey of non-residential
providers which is being facilitated by the Black Country Partnership for Care.

2. Are there Joint Commissioning arrangements in place in your area, for
commissioning of health and social care in adult residential care placements?

a. In particular this request relates to commissioning undertaken by the local
authority for residential and/ or nursing care, on behalf of CCGs, NHS Trusts or Joint
Commissioning Boards

b. How many such arrangements are in place, and with which bodies?

We have joint commissioning arrangements with Wolverhampton Clinic
Commissioning Group for nursing care and continuing heath care (CHC). The
number of people covered by these arrangements are 32 (CHC) and 260 for nursing
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care.


